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DC Fly-In Raises The Base’s Profile 
The Port Authority led a seven-person delegation of public and 
private officials to Washington, DC to meet with our congressional 
delegation, thank them for their support, make them aware of the 
successes and challenges here, and update them on the status of 
our major defense-related workloads.  Base TV was there too. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/dcflyin.htm  

Caucus-Building with Rep. Dodd 
The state capitol is also important to the future of The Base.  State 
Representative Dan Dodd visited The Base today for a get-
acquainted tour with Boeing and Bionetics officials. 

GO TO:   http://www.hnlcpa.com/news/dodd.htm  

“Listening” is Theme to Plan Update 
The Port Authority is listening and listening is the theme to this 
year’s major update to the Port Authority’s 10-year capital 
improvements plan.  The plan will be posted online for customer 
review and comment during the first part of April.  An open house 
is tentatively scheduled for April 12. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/plan  

Base TV 
In case you missed it, here’s the Base TV headlines for recent 
video clips:  Samuel Manu-Tech Tour, Flood Watch, Siren Testing, 
and DC Fly-In.  One month after its unveiling, Base TV has proven 
to be a popular resource for personnel interested in staying on top 
of the happenings at The Base. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/tv  

 


